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Happy birthday Betty at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

We wish Betty a Happy birthday!
On Sunday 23 September Lulworth House Residential Care Home celebrated the lovely Betty's 100th birthday with her

family and friends. Betty looked happy and bright to see so many of her family members and everyone enjoyed a few drinks

to celebrate her big birthday.

A reporter from the Kent Messenger paid us a visit to take a picture and write a mention in the local newspaper. Also, on 25

September which was Betty's actual Birthday, she went out for a pub lunch to The Pippins.
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